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Filming from Rinella – Malta Film Studios 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and operators 
of vessels, that filming activities will take place in the Rinella – Malta Film Studios on 
the following day and times. 
 
Monday 24th April 2017 to Wednesday 10th May 2017 (excluding Sunday 30th April 
2017 and Sunday 7th May 2017) from 0800 hours to 1900 hours local time. 
 
Thursday 11th May 2017 to Sunday 14th May 2017, from 0800 hours to 0200 hours 
local time the next day. 
 
In view of the above a clear horizon is required for filming purposes. 
 
Mariners navigating in the indicated area on the mentioned dates are requested to 
keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and cooperate with the crew and police craft in the 
area. They are to comply with instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta 
VTS). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 194, 177 and 2538. 
 
 
 


